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Dear D12 Families,

As we head into the frenzied last days of 2024, there is much happening and much to celebrate
around District 12!

12.12
Tomorrow we celebrate the pride we feel to be a part of District 12. It's such a privilege to be part
of a community where our learners thrive and show up daily with their best selves. Our staff is a
committed group of professionals who care deeply for our learners. An equally important part of
our D12 community are our families who remain supportive of our schools and the work that takes
place. Each school will be celebrating our D12 day, so be sure to ask your learner about it!

https://www.sd12.org/Page/241
https://meetings.boardbook.org/Public/Organization/1680
https://www.sd12.org/
https://www.sd12.org/domain/57


Music Performances

Thank you to our talented musicians and singers for sharing your musical gifts with our families
and Woodfield shoppers during this holiday season and our staff who work tirelessly to prepare
them. There's something about young people performing this time of year that sets the mood for
holiday celebrations.

December Board of Education Meeting
Our regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 17 at 7 p.m. Meetings
are located at the Roselle Village Hall. Approval of the tax levy is included on this month's agenda.

Administrative Office Schedule During Winter Break

The Administrative Office will be open from 8:30-3 on the following dates: 12/23, 12/27, 12/30,
1/2, and 1/3. If you meed to speak to someone at the District Office, please feel free to call 630-
529-2091.

January 6, 2025 Institute Day

Please remember that our students do not return to school until Tuesday, January 7. Our staff will
be engaged in professional learning on January 6.

On behalf of our D12 staff, we wish each family a fun and restful Winter Break. We are looking
forward to a great start to 2025!

Sincerely,
Dr. Mary Henderson
Superintendent
#YouBelongInD12
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